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RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Regular Meeting 

July 16, 2019 
 

The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on July 16, 2019 at 7:12pm at the Municipal Building, 150 
Kennedy Rd. Tranquility NJ  07879. 
 
ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Brad Jones, Cyndy Devesly, Deana Lykins and Gladys Golder. 
Also present:  Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.  
Members absent: Patty DeClesis and Yvonne Hernandez 
MINUTES: Approval of Minutes of June 18, 2019. Motion to accept the minutes made by Gladys seconded by Cyndy.  
No discussion. All Ayes.  
 
ACTIVITY UPDATE: 
Summer Activity Series: About 20 kids at the first program and 15 kids on 7/16/19. Brad and Colleen are going to get a 
survey together to pass out to the parents next week. There was a discussion on how to improve the upcoming programs. 
Next week there will be an art program run by Young Rembrandts for the first hour of the program because Jenna is on 
vacation.   
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Green Township Day (GTD):  
1. Cliff’s cannot be at GTD but will still donate the ice cream, we will keep it cold and serve from the window.  
2. Photo Booth can go where Cliff’s was to draw more attention to it.  
3. Colleen will call the NHS sports teams to see if they can help with the “new and improved” games tent.  
4. Kim is going to change the order with Sussex County Rental. Instead of popcorn bags we are going to order another 2 
    tables. We can use the brown bags we already have for the popcorn.  
5. We would like to purchase extension cord guards for the walk ways. 
6. We need to have a Municipal Alliance Sign made for the games tent showing they sponsored it.  
7. Kim will send out an email to all the vendors from last year asking for their return.  
Halloween Event: 
The committee would like to come up with a new idea this year for Halloween because it seems everyone does a Trunk or 
Treat event. 
Deana suggested a Family Pumpkin Carving Event with a DJ, games and snacks. 
 
MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:  
Colleen mentioned she had spoken to Mark Zschack, Township Clerk, about disc golf at EverGreen Park, he thought it was 
a great idea. 
 
Deana suggested organized tennis lessons/games at EverGreen, Cyndy will ask her husband who used to be a tennis pro 
about it. Colleen will reach out to the NHS Tennis Team. 
It was suggested there be a GAGA pit at EverGreen as well.  
  
Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 8:21pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Mantz 

 
Recreation Secretary       Date approved: September 17, 2019  


